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NRC STAFF ERRATA TO BRIEF IN RESPONSE TO THE LICENSING BOARD’S  

FOURTH SET OF QUESTIONS REGARDING ENVIRONMENTAL MATTERS 
 
 The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff hereby submits the following errata to its June 

16, 2011 brief1 responding to the Licensing Board’s Memorandum and Order (Providing 

Presentation Topics, Additional Questions, and Administrative Directives Associated with 

Mandatory Hearing on Environmental Matters) of June 2, 2011.2  In a June 21, 2011 

Memorandum and Order,3

                                                 
1 NRC Staff Response to the Licensing Board’s Fourth Set of Questions Regarding Environmental 
Matters (June 16, 2011). 

 the Licensing Board directed the staff to submit (1) the document the 

staff proposed marking as exhibit NRCR00077 in its June 16, 2011 submission as an entirely 

new prefiled exhibit and (2) a revised version of prefiled exhibit NRC000184 that reflects any 

citation revisions required by the resubmission of the document previously submitted as 

NRCR00077.  In response to the Board’s June 21, 2011 Memorandum and Order, the staff is 

submitting NRC000189, which contains a complete version of NUREG-1748, “Environmental 

Review Guidance for Licensing Actions Associated with NMSS Programs,” and NRCR00184, 

which contains the staff’s response to the Licensing Board’s fourth set of questions on 

environmental matters with citations to NRCR00077 revised to NRC000189. 

 
2 Memorandum and Order (Providing Presentation Topics, Additional Questions, and Administrative 
Directives Associated with Mandatory Hearing on Environmental Matters) (June 2, 2011). 
 
3 Memorandum and Order (Corrections Regarding June 2, 2011 Issuance and Prefiled Exhibit 
NRCR00077) (June 21, 2011). 



- 2 - 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Signed (electronically) by 
Christine Jochim Boote 
Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop:  O15-D21 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 

       (301) 415-2756 
        christine.boote@nrc.gov 
 
 
 
Dated at Rockville, Maryland 
this 23rd day of June, 2011. 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing “NRC STAFF ERRATA TO BRIEF IN 

RESPONSE TO THE LICENSING BOARD’S FOURTH SET OF QUESTIONS REGARDING 
ENVIRONMENTAL MATTERS” in the above-captioned proceeding have been served via the 
Electronic Information Exchange (“EIE”) this 23rd day of June, 2011, which to the best of my 
knowledge resulted in transmittal of copies to those on the EIE Service List for the above-
captioned proceeding. 
 

      
 Signed (electronically) by 

Christine Jochim Boote 
Counsel for the NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop:  O15-D21 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 

       (301) 415-2756 
        christine.boote@nrc.gov 
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